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Partners and Friends 
Originally Published 2013 

Dear Partners 
and Friends:                           
 

The songwriter 
says “Tis so sweet 
to trust in Jesus 
just to take him 
at his word.” Let 
me ask you 
something, are 
you doing that? 

Our passion should be soul winning, 
because that’s God’s passion, so we 
should want what God wants. Let us 
not worry about our circumstances, 
just trust in God.  
 

Satan does not want us to trust 
God, his purpose is “to steal, and to 
kill and to destroy: I am come that 
they might have life, and that they 
might have it more abundantly” 
John 10:10. Friends let me ask you a 
question; do you have the peace of 
God, and the joy of the Lord? If you 
don’t then that can change by 
spending time in the Word of God. 
Having peace, and joy that is yours 
if you are born again. Remember 
Jesus has redeemed us from the 
curse, so all things were truly given 
to us so we can live a victorious life, 
through Jesus’ death on the cross. 
 
 
 

 
 
God has been dealing with me 
regarding souls, there are so many 
of our friends and families that 
don’t know the Lord, and we must 
show them the love of God by the 
way we treat them. Sometimes the 
way we change someone’s life is 
the way we live our life for God. 
Then saith he onto his disciples, 
“the harvest truly is plenteous, but 
the labourers are few.” Matthew 
9:37.  
 
Thank you partners for your 
continued support, the bible tells us 
“Blessed are the merciful: for they 
shall obtain mercy.” Matthew 5:7. 
We love you and pray for you. 

Blessings! 

                                                                                                                                
 

Val 

 

Testimony 
By Darryl Simpson 

 

Originally Published 2009 
 

Friends & Family, I am writing this 
testimony in hopes that it might 
touch someone in hard times or 
trials. Not many people know my 

whole story but my childhood 
growing up was pretty good up 

 
 
 until the time my father died in a 
car accident. This was very hard on 
me, I felt alone and I could not talk 
to anyone in my family so to deal 
with the pain I turned to drugs and 
alcohol. I was going downhill fast, 
hanging around the wrong people 
and doing the wrong thing. One day 
me and a friend of mine went to the 
fair, this is where my life started to 
turn around. At the fair I met this 
girl, at the time I did not know why 
but I got her number and got the 
courage to call her. Talking to her I 
found out that she was a Christian, I 
did not know much about God at 
this time but she lead me to the 
Lord and later she became my wife. 
God had replaced the emptiness 
inside of me with a loving 
companion and a new family. From 
there God has continuously blessed 
me with my health, finances and 
peace of mind. So if you are having 
hard times now just remember to 
keep talking and praying with the 
Lord and he will bring you through 
it. 
 
Be Blessed! 
Darryl Simpson 

                                                                  

2020 – Year of New Beginnings 
Reverend Valerie Hibbert 
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Our mission is to bring the Good 
News of God’s great love to those 
in prisons-- His Son Jesus has 
paid the price for their freedom. If 
they will just believe and receive, 
they shall be free to go and tell all 
of His great love for them through 
the teaching and preaching of the 
Word, and to show them through 
aids of help and kindness. 

Canadian Office: 

Abundantly Blessed & Valerie 
Hibbert Ministries 

Box 9077 

London, ON N6E 2V0   Canada 

Phone:  519-686-4668 

African Contact: 

Abundantly Blessed & Valerie 
Hibbert Ministries 

Mr. Kojo A. Gaisie 

Director / Financial Controller 

P.O. Box 19156 

Accra North Ghana, West Africa 

Cell: (021)244-366-523 

 

River of Blessings 

Meeting 
We want to thank everyone who 
attended our River of Blessings 
Meeting in March it was a Blessed 
time. We also want to thank our 
speakers Leroy Hibbert Jr. and Rev. 
Stephen Henry for sharing the Word 
with us. 

 

  

 

 

 

Prayer for Salvation 

If you would like to make Jesus 
your Saviour and Lord, simply 

pray the following prayer in faith 
out loud. 

Heavenly Father, I come to you in 
the Name of Jesus.  Your Word 
says, “Whosoever shall call upon 
the name of the Lord shall be 
saved” (Acts 2:21).  I am calling 
on You.  I ask Jesus to come into 
my heart and be Lord over my life 
according to Romans 10:9-10.  “If 
thou shalt confess with thy mouth 
the Lord Jesus, and shall believe 
in thine heart that God has raised 
him from the dead, thou shalt be 
saved.”  I do that now.  I confess 
that Jesus is Lord, and I believe in 
my heart that God has raised Him 
from the dead. 

I am now reborn!  I am a new 
creation—a child of almighty God!  
I am saved!  I am now in the 
Kingdom of God—a member of 
the body of Jesus—the Church. 

If you prayed this prayer, please 
write us and let us know—we 
have a gift for you. 
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